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8th December 2017
Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of a very Christmassy week - and next week promises to be even
more exciting!

Dates for next week:

Monday 11t: Key Stage One Dress Rehearsal (1.45pm)

Tuesday 12t Key Stage One Performance (9.30am & 1.45pm); Year 6 trip to Seahaven
Academy'’s Christmas pantomime; Mayor's Carol Service (Denton choir performing at
St. Michael’s Church, Newhaven)

Wednesday 13th: Reception Nativity Dress Rehearsal (9.30am); Christmas Lunch for
pupils

Thursday 14th: Reception Nativity Performance (9.30am); Key Stage Two Dress
Rehearsal (1.45pm)

Friday 15%: Christmas Jumper Day (£1 donation); Key Stage Two Performance (9.30am
& 1.45pm)

And beyond...

Wednesday 20th: Last day of term

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

Christmas Performances
Please make sure that costumes for Christmas performances are in school ready for
dress rehearsals — many thanks.

Christmas Fayre

I would like to extend an enormous thank you to everyone for supporting our Christmas
Fayre last Friday. Many thanks to FADS for all their hard work in organising and
delivering such a successful event, and to all their merry helpers. | am told we raised
over £1,000 for the second year running, which is absolutely fremendous!

Guitar Lessons

A reminder: We are delighted to announce that we have unearthed another guitar
teacher! Tom Cheek will be offering guitar lessons from Tuesday 9th January. The
lessons will be £6.50 per session and your child will be taught in a (very) small group
during school hours. Mr Cheek is a parent to two of our pupils at Denton and comes
very highly recommended. If you are interested, please contact the School Office.

| hope you all enjoy a lovely weekend.




Yours gincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher




